
 
 
 

Dorset Police and Crime Commissioner and 
Dorset Chief Constable 

 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2016-17 

 
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 – Regulation 11 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
 

Notice is hereby given that the External Auditor (KPMG LLP) has concluded 
his audit of the accounts of Dorset Police and Crime Commissioner and 
Dorset Chief Constable for the financial year ending 31 March 2017.  A local 
government elector for the area of the Police and Crime Commissioner may 
inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts, and any report made 
to the Authority by the auditor. 
 
The Statement of Accounts, and the Annual Audit Letter received from the 
auditor, may be viewed free of charge at any time on the Dorset Police 
Commissioner web site (by visiting www.dorset.pcc.police.uk) or at Force 
Headquarters, Winfrith, Dorchester, during normal office hours.  A charge will 
be made to cover printing and postage if any copies are required to be 
delivered to an elector. 
 
References to copies of a document include references to copies of any part 
of it. 
 
 
           
Simon Bullock      
Chief Executive 
Dorset Police and Crime Commissioner  
Force Headquarters 
Winfrith 
Dorchester 
DT2 8DZ 
    



  

    


